
 

Memo 
To: Board of Commissioners 

From: Carrie Monforte 

Date: 5/13/2023 

Re: Online Meetings / Live Streaming / Meeting Links 

Staff would like to discuss some technical difficulties we’ve been having with the online piece of our meetings. 
A few challenges: 

• Shared screens only being viewable by those who have the link to be in the meeting 

• Difficulties with live streaming 

• An in-person meeting, where a commissioner attended online remotely, and was the only voice 
heard/recorded in the meeting for those who were viewing the live stream. 

 
Staff provided possible solutions: 

• Switching from live streaming, to only uploading the recording after the meeting. 

• Publishing the direct meeting link for all in advance of the meeting. This could have unintended 
consequences of disruption from the public, but would make our meetings much more accessible to 
the public. 

 


